StudentTranscripts Service - Update

The Ministry of Education has just launched the StudentTranscripts Service (STS), a new online
application for students to view their marks, scholarships and transcripts, and send transcripts to post-
secondary institutions and third parties.

We are opening the ability to send transcripts to post-secondary institutions (PSIs) to all current grade 12
students. These current students may access up to 25 complimentary — please note these 25
complimentary selections are not ongoing after graduation.

Past graduates may access additional copies of their transcripts via this service for a fee of $10 per copy.

To access the service, students will go to the Ministry of Education’s transcripts and certificates website at
www.StudentTranscripts.gov.bc.ca.
Please note that all students must register for a BC Government account (a BCelD).
After registering for a BCelD, students follow the system prompts and register for STS.
Finally, they log in to the StudentTranscripts Service using the BCelD.
From a student’s STS Dashboard, they are able to:
o make post-secondary institution selections (PSI),
o view their transcript and assessment results, and
o send transcripts immediately to post-secondary institutions and other third parties.

StudentTranscripts replaces the PSI Selections function previously available on the Student Secure Web.

Using StudentTranscripts, current students will be able to select if they want to send a transcript:
e now,
¢ inthe spring (interim), and/or
¢ when final marks are complete.


http://www.studenttranscripts.gov.bc.ca/

